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Nuclear (FOD Economie - SPF Economie)

De: Janni Rasmussen <jannr@mst.dk>
Envoyé: mardi, 20 juin 2023 14:35
À: Nuclear (FOD Economie - SPF Economie)
Objet: Espoo - Belgien - Doel 4 and Tihange 3 (MST Id nr.: 7807502)

Dear  
 
Denmark thanks for the notification regarding the 10-years extension of the operation of the Doel 4 and Tihange 3 
and wants to participate in the further environmental assessment process. 
  
The notification has been sent for consultation to several Danish authorities and interest organizations and has been 
published on the Danish Environmental Protection Agency's website. 
 
The Danish Environmental Protection Agency can hereby inform you that the Danish authorities do not have 
comments on the notificcation 
 
  
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 

Best regards 

Janni Rasmussen  
Unit secretary | ESPOO | Landscape and Forest 
+45 40 45 18 60  jannr@mst.dk  
 
Ministry of Environment of Denmark 
Environmental Pretection Agency | Tolderlundsvej 5 | 5000 Odense C | Tlf. +45 72 54 40 00 | mst@mst.dk | www.mst.dk  
 
Sådan håndterer vi dine personoplysninger   


